
December 13th, 1926,

E. W« Beatty, Esq 
President, Canadian Pacific Railway, 
Montreal•

• »

Dear Mr. Beatty:-
Let ne acknowledge receipt of 

your letter of the 11th of December in which you 
offer to provide for distribution copies of your 
recent address to the Arts undergraduates.

I would appreciate very much
having one thousand copies.

Yours faithfully.
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